
From: Robert Moyer <rmoyer@cec.org>  
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2019 11:40 AM 
To:  Parties (Points of Contact) 
Subject: Draft Factual Record ATP II status 
 
Dear POCs: 
 
I am updating you on the status of the preparation of the draft factual record (DFR) in 
SEM-17-001 (Alberta Tailings Ponds II). 
 
As a result of additional time required to access public information, as well securing 
consultants’ reports, we are still in the drafting process for this DFR. We anticipate that 
the DFR will be sent for editing and translation by the end of the summer. The SEM 
online tracker will show the “IP” icon in red for the DFR in ATP II. We will inform the 
submitter of this delay. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Robert E. Moyer 
Director, Submissions on Enforcement Matters and Legal Unit 
Commission for Environmental Cooperation, www.cec.org 
(514) 350-4340 
 
New address as of December 1, 2018: 
700 de la Gauchetière Street West 
Suite 1620 
Montreal, Quebec, H3B 5M2 
 


